
July 5, 2023

Sandra Riedl
Diversified Systems Inc.
100 Dorchester Sq N, Ste 200
Westerville, OH  43081

RE: MMA7400 – Diversified Systems Inc., Contract Renewal

Dear Sandra,

This letter is notice to you that the State intends to renew the above contract for the period 
of October 1st, 2023 through September 30th, 2025.  

The renewal of the Contract will be effective on October 1, 2023 and is contingent upon 
continued compliance with all obligations agreed to in the Contract.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact Kim Lassahn 
at kimberly.lassahn@das.ohio.gov or 614-752-9782 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kathleen C. Madden
DAS Director
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